Our Sawior Deaf Lutheranw Chuwrch

3110 Dairy Drive * Madison, Wl 53708-8517 * Tel: 608-234-4718 (VP)

July 8th, 2018

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

|, Lee Frazier, as the current President for Our Savior Deaf Lutheran Church located at 3110
Dairy Drive, Madison, WI 53716. We received the nofice for the public hearing for Madison Unitec
Soccer LLC dba United Football Association applying for new Class B Combination Liquor & Beer
license and 18+ Entertainment license at 5018 Blazing Star Dr, Madison, WI 53716.

We the church council and its members of the congregation would like to make a statement
that we do not wish or a big NO to have this business to hold a both liquor license and entertainment
license due to several reasons unless it can be set up as conditions adhere to their license. Here are
the following reasons below:

1) The church property is pretty large and is right across the street from this business (soccer).
We keep our property very well maintained and up kept year around. Every time they have an event
or soccer game going on, we find excessive beer bottles or cans, hard liquor bottles or any trash is
thrown all over place on our church property and we have few people who are actually a member
of our church regularly go pick up the trash that is left by the patrons of this business for many years.
We are getting tired of doing the cleanup of the trash. We would like this to be resolved as fo no
more leaving litters on our church property from this business (soccer).

2) The church property has a very large parking lot for our members to use or special events
that is held by the church tfo raise funds or workshop for anyone who is a Christian to learn about
gospel or fellowship. We offen find the patrons from this business (soccer) parking their cars in our
church parking lot which is considered a private property. We had some members been reporting to
the manager at this business several time to have their patrons stop parking at our church parking lot.
To this day, patrons still park their cars on our church parking lot but not as many as several years
ago. One of the church members had been actively going after them by reporting to the police,
parking enforcement and their business (soccer) manager.

3) The kids of patrons at this business (soccer) often are seen walking around on the church
property during their party events or soccer events and going into our wooded area of the church
property or using the playground set on the church property. We have told them to please leave the
property several times over the last several years.

In conclusion, it’s been ongoing issues with this business (soccer) that they should not be given
the license or set the conditions that they are responsible for their patrons to make sure they are not
parking at the parking lot, trashing our property, and/or trespassing on our property. Our insurance
has been going up for several reasons and this is one of the reasons. Please consider this carefully
before giving the license to this business or carefully set the conditions with their license.

Regards,

Lee FroW

President



